
  

   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As I am sure you are aware, boys are sitting their Literature exam on Monday morning, 23 May. Please could you 

remind your son about the following: 

 

The need to bring their CLEAN copies of 'Journey's End' to the exam - we have a very limited number of spares and if 

demand exceeds supply, none will be given out on the day! 

 

The English Department will be running a breakfast revision session from 8am in the Drama Studio on the morning of 

Monday 23 May. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Craig Ennew 

Head of English 

 


